
SUBMISSION 

FOOD STANDARDS AMENDMENT (TRUTH IN LABELLING – PALM OIL) BILL 2009 

 I support mandatory, specific labelling of Palm oil in ALL products for the following reasons-: 

1. As a consumer I have the right to know the individual, specific ingredients used in all 
products. 

2. As a consumer I have the right to choose not to support products that use Palm oil 
sourced from non-sustainable origins.  Specific labelling is required to exercise this right. 

3. I choose to support products that either use environmentally responsible alternatives to 
Palm oil, or sustainably derived Palm oil. Correct labelling of Palm oil content and origin 
is necessary for this. 
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